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    Newsletter 20th December 2019  

 

Key Dates  

Mon 6th January – INSET Day  

Tues 7th January – Children return  

Tues 7th January – Y1 Swimming starts  

 

Christmas Events  

Parties  

Yesterday all our parties were held in school. The 

children had a fantastic time, particularly as we 

had a very special visitor bearing gifts! They were 

all very well behaved despite their heightened 

excitement.  

Christmas Lunch 

Children and staff enjoyed an excellent 

Christmas lunch on Wednesday. The kitchen staff 

did a fantastic job and prepared a very 

impressive meal for most of the school.  

Thank you to Saskia, Jo and Ria.  

Performances 

Thank you to everyone who attended our Early Years 

‘Christmas Songs’ performance and our KS1 Nativity 

these last few weeks. I am sure you will agree the 

children did a fantastic job! We were all exceptionally 

proud of how well they sang and performed.  

The Mayor and Mayoress of St Ives, Councillor Tony 

Harris and his wife Jose attended our afternoon 

performance.  

Thank you for the donations we received, across all 

performances we raised £123.23, which has been 

donated to Penhaligon’s Friends.  

 

 

FOSIIS 

A HUGE thank you to everyone who attended our 

Christmas Fair, it was very well attended and we 

made over £1000 - All of which will go towards 

funding the CCTV. 

Thank you to everyone who helped prepare and run a 

stall, stayed to tidy up or donated. It is very much 

appreciated and your support really makes a 

difference – THANKYOU!! 

Lunchtime Supervisor 

We currently have a vacancy for a lunchtime 

supervisor to start in the New Year. If you are 

interested please pop in to the office for an 

application form.  

Parent Donations  

Thank you to everyone who has made individual 

donations towards our CCTV. A special thank you 

to Mr Corneille who has made a significant 

donation to school which will cover the shortfall 

needed to pay for CCTV and provide us with a 

little extra to put towards new outdoor 

equipment. We are extremely grateful for his 

generosity.  

We have been overwhelmed by not only the 

financial support, but also the positivity we have 

received in closing off our school grounds. Thank 

you!  

Note from Mrs Farrar 

 I wish you and your families a 

very enjoyable Christmas holiday 

whatever you have planned. 

Let’s hope 2020 brings good 

health and happiness for us all, 

and maybe a little less rain!  

Best Wishes, Mrs Farrar  


